
From: Renee & Jules Elias [mailto:verdilovers@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 2:33 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: propane 
 
Dear Ms. Anderson, 
 
 I urge you to block any attempts to use our space for propane export. It is bad for our air and for the 
water of its place of origin. Water is fast becoming the new oil and it would be a good idea for us to be 
proactive on this critical issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
  Jules M. Elias, PhD 
6435 SE Yamhill St. Portland Oregon 97215 


